WEEKLY COMMUNICATION

APRIL 9, 2021

WHAT'S NEW THIS WEEK

ROSEVILLE VIRTUAL ACADEMY

e Those interested in the Roseville Virtual Academy, a full-
time TK-8th grade distance learning program, must
enroll by 5:00 p.m. on April 14, 2021. Please see the
Roseville Virtual Academy email that was sent out last
night. The email contains an FAQ document and the
enrollment link.

CONGRATULATIONS

e Meghan Baichtal was selected as the new Assistant
Superintendent of Personnel Services. Meghan has served
the Roseville City School District for the past 15 years as a
principal at Gates Elementary School, Stoneridge
Elementary School, Fiddyment Farm Elementary School,
and most recently as the Executive Director of Educational
Support Services.

e Meghan is succeeding Jerry Jorgensen, who is retiring after
more than two decades in the position. Congratulations to
both outstanding educators!

REMINDERS

e Enrolling now for the 2021-22 school year helps us to plan
and staff. Let us know if we can save your spot!

e The 2021-22 school calendar is posted here. The first day
and last days of school are Thursday, August 5, 2021 and
Thursday, May, 26, 2022. Bell schedules will be
communicated by each school.
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